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The very best of luck to those in 6th class who are receiving their Confirmation this 
Friday. 
 
 
There will be under 10 training tomorrow Wednesday 20th at 2.45-3.30pm in 
Robertstown GAA. Boys and girls welcome. 
 
 
Reminder World Book Day fundraiser “Bring in Book, Buy a Book” takes place 4th of 
April in school. Please send in books in good condition if not wanted at home as this 
is a great fundraiser for the school. 
 
 
School band practice on Thursday after school from 2.35-3.15pm 
 
 
Please keep bringing in Aldi rugby stickers. We have nearly completed our third 
poster now. 
 
 
Girl’s senior training will commence every Monday from 2.45-3.30 in Robertstown 
GAA pitch. Training will start on Monday 25th of March. 
 
 
The Community Games Handwriting Competition is on in Robertstown National 
School at 3.30pm on Wednesday 20th of March. Registration is from 3.15pm, €3.00 
entry; please bring along on the day. 
 
 
Please can Confirmation candidates bring in €7.00 for flowers in the church on the 
Confirmation day. 
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Athletics training is on Wednesday 2.35-3.15, please meet at Ms Monahan’s room. 
 
 
Homework club is only Wednesday and Thursday this week as there is a staff 
meeting after school today. 
 
 
The choir have been practising hard to prepare for the Confirmation mass this 
Friday. A big thank you to Mary McDermott for kindly helping out on the piano for 
the day.   
 
Choir children to wear full uniform on Friday, bus to and from the church will be 
provided. Children will be back in school before home time. 
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